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Water Pipeling Comments <nsepipelinecomments@gmail.com>

Please deny the demaﬁ-d frdm the Southern Nevada
Water Authority for groundwater rights in White Pine
Lincoln counties.
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Catharine Sanders <kay.sanders@live.com: Tue, Nov 15, 2011 at 1
Reply-To: Catharine Sanders <kay.sanders@live.com:>
To: nsepipelinecomments@gmail.com

Naov 16, 2011

Jason King
NV

Dear King,
We believe the scientific information is overwhelming: Draining 50

billion gallons of groundwater from the Great Basin would devastate
Native American communities, rural economies and wildlife habitat over

;:'f:} )
a huge area, B
Further, the families and small businesses of Las Vlegas, recovering ::
from a brutal recession, cannot afford the huge price tag for this d |
project.
it's important for me that the Great Basin water stays in the Great s
Basin because of the personal experience that | have of the area. The ___
Great Basin National Park would be affected negatively. Many families )
from all parts of Nevada and the country visit the area. We have gone
there many times and love the area.
Ifthat part of Nevada is turned into a waterless desert, noone would
benefit, not even the Southern Nevada developers. Think of future
generations - not the quick fix for the few.
We urge you to deny the applications filed by the Southern Nevada Water
Authority and support the best interests of ail of Nevada.
Sincerely, - g
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Mrs, Catharine Sanders i)
1638 Glen Oaks Dr
Reno, NV 89523-1239 DEC 61 201
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